
Green Space Meeting  

8-28-2017 

10 AM 

 

All 5 members were present:  Margaret Williford, Barbara Vanecko, Joan Solbeck, Sandy 

Komasinski and Ausra Zarins. 

 

We congratulated Sandy on the new Green Space web page. Sandy continues to work on 

ideas of how to include maps of the parcels on the site. 

 

We have not heard any more details from Candice Smith of the Environmental Group 

regarding a work day at one of our sites. Margaret will check with her. 

 

Margaret has heard that the Plan Commission has approved the criteria by which our 

committee will judge whether or not to recommend that the Town Council should accept 

the donation of a lot. 

 

There are no new donations pending.  

 

We discussed ways of spreading the word of Green Space. For the time being, we will 

revise our previous mailing lists of owners of undersized & unbuildable lots and send out 

informational letters. 

 

Our next meeting will be Monday, October 23 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ausra Zarins 


